
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Students at Waikite Valley School have been given the opportunity 
to attend a band rehearsal for the Rotorua Symphonic Band held at 
John Paul College on the evening 9th September between 6pm and 
7.30pm. 

This opportunity has a maximum of 15 seats available. Please 
complete the form and return to the office a.s.a.p. 

Students would be able to spend time with real musicians, check 
out new instruments and sit alongside during rehearsal. 

As the event falls on an evening, students will need to be 
transported by their parents/caregivers to and from John Paul 
College.  

Many thanks, 

Jessica Cathro 

jessicac@waikitevalley.school.nz 

 

Permission Section 

I give permission for my child, __________________________ 

​
to attend the band rehearsal, held at John Paul College on the 9th 
September between 6pm and 7.30pm. 

Parent/Caregiver Name: _____________________________ 

​
Signature: _________________________________________ 

 



Date: _________________________ 
 


